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     NEWSLETTER of 24th JULY 2023  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Welcome to Term 3. We hope the learners are refreshed from their holidays and looking forward to an 
exciting new term which is packed with a lot of activities. 
 
Thank you to the Parents/Guardians who attended Consultation Day on the 22nd July 2023 – your interest 
and involvement in your child’s school career is appreciated. 
 

1. SCHOOL TRIPS 

 As communicated to you previously, please see the information letters posted on D6. 

2. GRADE 8 MARKET DAY – 28th August 

 More information about this important Grade 8 SBA Activity, will be communicated 
closer to the date. 

3. SPRING DAY – 8th September 

4. HERITAGE DAY – 22nd September 

5. CIVVIES DAYS – 28th July & 25th August 

6. PRELIMINARY EXAMINATIONS (GRADE 12) – starting on the 1st September 

7. GAHS OPEN DAY – 16th September 

 This will be a showcase event that will include learners, teachers and parents’ 
involvement.  A detailed programme will be communicated soon. 

8. GENERAL 

 The solar system has been installed, and is up and running. 

 With the sponsorship of Siemens, we are proud and excited to announce that our school 
library is opening on 25th July. 

 Several developments and improvements are currently under way at GAHS. 

9. IMPORTANT 

 School and Sports Uniform 

i. As mentioned in a previous newsletter, our learners are expected to be neatly 
dressed in the official GAHS Uniform.   

ii. This applies also to our Sports Days where learners can only wear the official 
GAHS Sports Uniform. 

iii. Please take note that Sports Days are now on a Tuesday and a Thursday. 



2 | P a g e  
 

iv. Learners who are incorrectly dressed will not be permitted to attend classes for 
the day – Parents will be requested to come and collect their children and if not 
possible, learners will stay in the Waiting Area until end of day. 

 School Fees 

i. We request parents to honour their obligations to the school regarding school 
fees. This is a friendly yet urgent appeal. 

ii. Please contact Finance to settle any outstanding amounts. 

iii. Learners who are behind on school fees, will unfortunately be suspended to E-
learning until such time that the amounts are settled in full. 

iv. Parents with outstanding fees will be contacted to come and collect their 
children. 

v. We wish to thank the parents who have diligently and faithfully honoured their 
commitments to the school.  This enables us to continue providing the 
necessary quality education to our learners. 

 

 
Yours Faithfully 
Mr. H. du Toit 
Acting Principal 

 
 


